
 17 SEPTEMBER  TERM 3, WEEK 8 

PSALM  95 

1 Come, let us sing for joy to the Lord; let us shout aloud to the Rock of our salvation. 2 Let us come before 

him with thanksgiving and extol him with music and song.3 For the Lord is the great God, the great King above all 

gods. 4 In his hand are the depths of the earth, and the mountain peaks belong to him. 

DEAR FAMILIES 

This week at Northern Christian School we have been reminded that God is sovereign, eternal, ever present and 

perfect in knowledge and wisdom. Psalm 95:1-4 is a Psalm that encourages us to rise up in joy to God the        

Creator. Let us praise Him for being the maker and sustainer of the world (Keller, 2017).   I pray that the love of 

the immeasurably great and transcendent God of the universe becomes more real to us all each day and I pray 

that this joy will be uncontainable.  We praise and give thanks to God for: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bethany Armstrong, Acting Principal 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THANK YOU MRS ESSEX 

We would like to publicly acknowledge and honour Mrs Essex for the tremendous work she has done at our school. Mrs 

Essex has been an exceptional leader, friend, mentor and colleague. She has sought to glorify God in her role as       

principal and I know that she will continue to do so, to glorify God in in His kingdom work. We praise and thank God for 

Mrs Essex; for her humility, her leadership and servant heart. She has worked hard to lead our community at Northern 

and to improve the teaching and learning outcomes for all students. We thank God for the support that Mr Essex has 

also provided our school in many unseen and significant ways. We praise God that our school is now well-known in the 

area as not only a school where God is honoured and where the students are nurtured and valued as one of God’s   

precious creations, but also as a school of academic excellence. 

THE GREAT BOOK SWAP 

 

We are once again holding this event in support of Indigenous Literacy in remote Australian communities. As part of the 
event, each registered school will be assigned a house and students will be learning about the culture, language and  
community associated with it.  NCS has been assigned the Wamparla House - Wamparla is the Arabana word for           
possum.  Arabana country lies in the Western Lake Eyre region in SA.  

How it works:  Students can bring in books to donate leading up to the event. There will be a collection bin in the office. 
Please note that they must be in good condition. On the day of the event, students can purchase a book for a gold coin, 
which will be donated to the Indigenous Literacy Foundation.  1 gold coin buys one book, and 2 gold coins buys two 
books etc.  

The Great Book Swap Event will be held on Thursday Sept. 19th in the Library at lunchtime. If you would like to            
volunteer to help, please contact me via email or leave a message with the office. Thank you. Mrs. Rowlings (Librarian) 



BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to the following students             

celebrating their birthdays this week:                

We hope and pray that your day is as special 

as you are!                                                                        

 Connor Daniels           Samuel Fraser  

Lochlain Horne   Seth Storrar     Ruth Douglas 

TERM 3          

2019 DATES TO NOTE                     

18 September Kinder/Year 3 Assembly                                      

19 September Book Swap                                                             

25 September Year 1/3 Excursion                                                

26 September Footy Colours Day                                                

27 September Term 3 Ends                                                             

18 October  Grandparent’s Day                                                   

1 November  Athletics Carnival                                                     

7-28 November Kinder Orientation (Thursdays) 

 

 


